SILVERADO

lives enriched

March 10, 2022

Dear Siiverado Belmont Hills RP’s,
It was great meeting many of you yesterday in person and on the phone for our meet and greet.
| look forward to meeting more of you while visiting your loved one at our community.

We were made aware that an associate received a positive covid-19 test result late last evening. It was
reported that the associate is doing alright at this time.

The associate will remain out of the community for at least 5 days. Should the associate develop
symptoms, we will extend the quarantine period as per Department of Public Health recommendations.

At this time, no other staff member or resident has shown symptoms. We will continue to monitor
residents and associates.

We have an adequate supply of rapid tests. We have the ability to test any resident or associate on
demand should the need arise.

Thank you for your continued support.

Fl

Bob Shee
Interim Administrator

Cc: Belmont Hills Associates
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